
USMMA News February 3, 2015

2015!  Welcome back! 
Thank you for joining our breed association.  We are looking 
forward to a new year.

The next board meeting is in February 2015 and on the agenda 
are many exciting plans, like:

• Meet the Marchador Program

•USMMA Clinic

•USMMA Committees

•Advertising and Promotion
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USMMA Clinic 

Planning begins in February 
for the annual USMMA clinic.  
This year it moves back to the 
east coast region.  Tentative 
dates are for the fall.  Please 
contact Jeff Bosley, USMMA 
VP, to volunteer or join the 
clinic committee.  
paboz@earthlink.net 

ABCCMM 
Inspection Delay 

Currently no date has been set, 
although we are working on 
dates with the registry office for 
those members who wish to 
maintain dual registration with 
Brazil.    

News/Photos for FB 
and the website 

We want to spread and share 
your news!  Please send us 
your photos, events or 
Marchador news!  

FB: 
martinez.jacob53@yahoo.com 

Website: lynnkelley@me.com

MARCHADOR AND 
MEMBER NEWS 

2015 - Our 10 year anniversary
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If you have comments or suggestions, please contact Rick Schatz 
rick.schatz@yahoo.com or Laurie Klassen,  
marchador1960@gmail.com.

Volunteers are always welcome.

$250 Subsidy 

It's a new year and thus new money is available!   A member 
benefit - a subsidy is available for members who apply to offset 
the costs of the show, event or expo where the member will 
promote the Marchador breed on behalf of their farm, 
themselves as individuals and the USMMA.   $250 per show entry 
is available. On our website, look under Show/Event Subsidy.   Or, 
follow this link for application form.

http://www.namarchador.org/membership/member-benefits/

It is first-come, first serve until all the money is awarded.  Anyone 
can apply.
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Marchadors in the 
News 

Marchador articles and photos 
have appeared in Horse 
Illustrated, Horse and Rider and 
Horseman’s News in 2014 and 
2015. 

If you have written an article or 
blog about the Marchador, 
please share with us!  

Registration 

Contact Megan Fallwell for  

• Transfer of Registration, 

• New Registration for Foals 

• New photos of your MM! 

• Any updates on color, gelding 
ABCCMM dual registration etc. 

meganmcclarney@gmail.com 

USMMA Office: 

10487 E Rising Sun Dr, 
Scottsdale, AZ 85262  
(480)595-2559
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